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Acting Headteacher: 
Mrs J Hill – BA (Hons), NPQH 

Gayton Junior School 
Gayton Avenue 

Littleover 
Derby 

DE23 1GA 
 

Tel: 01332 760372 
Fax: 01332 764035 

Email: admin@gaytonj.derby.sch.uk 
Website: www.gaytonj.derby.sch.uk 

 

24th October 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Children in Year 2, 

 

You will have received a letter from the Local Authority to explain how to choose a junior 

school for your child. Your application has to be received by 15th January 2020. 

 

To help you to decide whether Gayton Junior School is the right school for your child, we 

would like to invite you to visit us on Wednesday 27th November.  In order for you to see the 

school in action, we are holding open sessions for parents to look round from 9.30 - 10.30am 

and from 1.45 - 2.45 pm.  

 

This is an opportunity for you to have a look round, meet some of the teachers and support 

staff and ask us any questions you have about the school. We will also have copies of our 

school brochure available. 

 

If you would like to visit the school in one of these time slots, please fill in the slip below and 

return it to Gayton School Office by Friday 22nd November at the latest so that we know 

how many to expect.  

 

We look forward to meeting you on Wednesday 27th November 2019. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Acting Headteacher 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Name of child: __________________________________________________________ 

 

Infant School currently attending: ____________________________ 

 

I/we would like to visit the school on Wednesday 27th November at the following time: 

 

9.30 – 10.30am  

 

1.45 – 2.45pm  

 

 

Signed _____________________________________________ 
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